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ALORO CONTRACTS PROJECT GEOLOGIST FOR QUITOVAC  

 
 
ALORO MINING CORP. – (the “Company” or “Aloro”) is pleased to announce that it has 
contracted Francisco A. Lopez as Project Geologist for the Quitovac Gold Mine Project (Quitovac) in 
Sonora, Mexico. Quitovac is located in the prolific Mojave-Sonora Megashear. 

Francisco Antonio Lopez (Francisco) is a professional geologist and is a graduate of the University of 
Sonora. He has more than 30 years experience in the mining industry throughout Mexico.  

Francisco is an exploration geologist with experience in all types of geological settings including low 
and high sulfidation of precious metals, skarns, copper porphyry, stratiform deposits, etc. in several 
states in Mexico. He has direct experience in the Mojave-Sonora Megashear with orogenic shear zone 
gold deposits of the region, like Quitovac, including the neighboring gold mine of La Choya (8kms 
south), where he worked 1986-1987 and again in 1992 for Cobre de Hércules (Anaconda Copper). 

Francisco has technical knowledge of all stages of mining exploration including planning, execution, 
evaluation, logistics, approvals, environmental procedures, supervision and managing of personnel. 
He is also experienced in community relations and social environments. 

Thomas A. Doyle, President, CEO, stated “We welcome Francisco to the Aloro geological team with 
his years of experience, proven track record in planning and execution of exploration programs to 
advance projects. Working in collaboration with Technical Advisor, Melvin A. Herdrick, he is a key 
part of assembling the exploration team for Quitovac. I look forward to updates on the advancement 
of the project.” 

About Aloro Mining Corp. 

Aloro controls the 2,643.82-hectare Quitovac Mine Project located in the prolific Mojave-Sonora 
Megashear, where a large part of Mexico’s recent gold production is derived. Aloro also 
controls the 3,199- hectare Los Venados Project, which is located in the central part of the 
Mulatos Gold District and is directly adjacent to the active Mulatos open pit mine of Alamos 
Gold Inc. The Los Venados is under US $5,000,000 Option agreement to Alamos Gold Inc.  
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For further information, please 
contact Thomas A. Doyle 
Phone: (604) 689-5722 
Email: info@aloromining.com 
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